
Gold Hill Skatepark

The Gold Hill Skatepark opened in April of
2013 as a result of years of planning,
fundraising and a grant from the Oregon
State Department of Parks and Recreation.
The park is dedicated in memory of Gold Hill
resident Tom Fish, who passed away in
2009. Parents Peter and Jan have brought
this facility to life in his memory. Jan Fish,
Skatepark advocate and mayor of Gold Hill,
2013. Peter Fish at the opening ceremony,
2013. Channel 12 story, skatepark opening,
2013

Fundraising is underway for phase II of skatepark construction, which will more than double the
size of the park.
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